
 

ST. PATRICK’S PRIMARY SCHOOL GLENARIFF           
Thursday 7th January 2021 

 
Resource Pack Pick-Up Times Friday 8th January 

Below are times for parents to collect Home Learning Packs from school. If you have more 

than one child in the school you can collect your children’s packs at the same time. Can the P6 

& P7 children come into their classrooms and collect their packs from their desks. Parents 

should wear masks in the school grounds. 
 

Mrs McAuley - 9.30am – 10am 

Mrs McDaid –10am – 10.30am 

Miss McQuillan – 10.30am – 11am 

Mrs McCarry – 11am – 11.30am 

Mr Dinsmore –11.30- 12 noon. 
 

ParentPay There are still some parents who have not activated their ParentPay account.  

Can we ask parents to please activate your ParentPay account as soon as possible so that 

everything is ready to go once we return to normal school routine. You need to add your bank 

details for making any top-ups to meals accounts. ParentPay will to be used to pay for School 

Meals & Breaktime Snacks, Milk, School Trips etc. We will recalculate the cost of milk when 

we are all back at school, hopefully after Mid-Term. Any parent who has already paid for Milk 

will be reimbursed any money owed. 

*** IMPORTANT ADVICE – IN LIGHT OF THE CURRENT SITUATION PARENTPAY 

HAVE DECIDED TO TEMPORARILY SUSPEND AUTOMATIC TOP UP PAYMENTS FOR 

SCHOOL MEALS AND MILK*** 

 

Pre - School & P1 Admissions September 2021 
The Education Authority digital admission system for enrolment in the 2021-2022 school 

year for Nursery and Primary 1 Admissions. If your child is starting pre-school or 

primary school in September 2020, you can apply for their place online from 7th January 

2021. The closing date and time for pre-school and primary one applications will be 

12.00 noon on Friday 29th January 2021.  

Further information on the admissions procedure will be available on the Education Authority 

website digital@eani.org.uk. Go to the parent section and click on admissions. There is also a 

video available for parents to watch. The video is also available on the school website. If you 

have any problems accessing the admissions procedure online, please contact the school on 

02821771619 or the EA Primary Admissions Office on 028 37410082. 

 


